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Christmas Fair and Non-Uniform Days 

 
 

 
Thank you all so much for your generous donations for the Christmas Fair, we 
really do appreciate your contributions. They all help to make the event a       
success. We know it’s a challenging time for many of our families at the         
moment, we are so very grateful for every donation and every penny you spend. 
 
The fair takes place on  Monday 4th December from 3.30pm to 5.00pm. We’ll 
have lots of fun things on the day including the chance to come and meet      
Father Christmas and a variety of stalls. We’ll also have refreshments available to 
purchase. Where possible, please try to bring loose change as we often get lots 
of notes and struggle to give change.  
 
Entrance will be through the breakfast club door at the front. Please ensure that 
you collect your children promptly at 3.20pm so the fair can start on time, as 
staff are needed to run  the stalls. We can’t start the fair until all the children are 
collected. 



Newsletter: Friday 1 December 2023 

Arriving on time 
 
We’ve noticed that there has been an 
increase in lateness this term. Whilst 
we understand its difficult to get up 
in the morning at this time of year, 
when its cold and dark, it really is  
important to arrive at school on time 
each day. 
 
Late arrivals are very disruptive to 
children’s learning. What might seem 
only a couple of minutes in the  
morning, can result in your child 
missing a significant amount of 
learning, especially if it is happening 
often. 
 
The first part of the morning is so  
important for children as the teachers 
settle and prepare them to ensure 
that they get the best out of their day 
at school.  
 
 

   
 
Year 3– OSFC 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 Children 
had the fantastic   
opportunity to  
attend OSFC 
(Oldham Sixth 
Form College) to 
be coached by 
their  sports students, in activities 
such as football and   badminton. 
 
They had so much fun and the      
children were an absolute credit to 
our school and we are so proud of all 
of them. 

Nursery places for January 2024 
 
 
We have morning and afternoon places available for starting in January. Children 
are eligible to start the term after their third birthday. Please contact the school   
office if you like to make an application or enquiry regarding this.  
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Diary Dates 

Date Year/Class Event 

4 Dec All  Christmas Fair - 3.30pm to 5.00pm                                          

4-8 Dec          All  1/2 price book fair 3.30pm to 4.00pm 

7 Dec All    Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day 
Jumpers are to be worn with school uniform  

8 Dec All School Governor Day - Governors visit the school 

11 Dec Moonstone Christmas performance for Moonstone parents  2.15pm to 
3.00pm 
 

12 Dec 
 

Year 4/5/6 
children who 

attend  
Lessons  

Music Concert for parents 11.15pm to 12.00pm 
(as per invite received) 

12 Dec Sunstone Christmas performance for Sunstone parents  2.15pm to 3.00pm 

14 Dec  Year 3 The Stone Age, production for parents 3.45pm to 4.15pm 

14 Dec  Year 3-6          Choir singing at Charles Morris House  

18 Dec Year 3/ 4 LKS2 Party - Bring change of clothes (No crop tops and sensible 

shoes please) 

18 Dec KS2 Dance 

Club 

KS2 Dance performance for children who attend this club only 

Start 4pm, sign in at the school office 

20 Dec KS1 Dance 

Club 

KS1 Dance performance for children who attend this club only 

Start 4pm, sign in at the school office 

20 Dec  Nursery 

Class 

Nursery Christmas Party -  1.45pm to 2.45 pm  

Am nursery children also invited 

Wear party clothes (sensible shoes to be worn) 

20 Dec Nursery  

Parents 

Nursery Singalong - 2.45pm to 3.15pm (am nursery children also 

invited) 

Sign in at KS2 Playground (via Minor Street) via the blue door 

20 Dec Year 5/ 6 UKS2 Party - Bring change of clothes (No crop tops and sensible 

shoes please) 

21 Dec Rec & Year 1 

/ 2 

Christmas Party - Wear party clothes (sensible shoes to be worn) 

21 Dec KS2 House 

TBC on 

ClassDojo 

Last day of term - break up for Christmas  

Non-uniform day for winning house team.  (no crop tops and  

sensible shoes please) 
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